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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

 
Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 

T:  (02) 9999 3264 
W:  www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au    ⚫    E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

  
 

Term 2 Week 7  -  10 June 2020 
 

Term 2 Core Value: Compassion 
School Rule:  Show Compassion for ourself, others and the environment 
Expectation of Behaviour:  Let others learn 

 

Dear Parents 

This weekend is the Feast of Corpus Christi.  Corpus Christi Cathedral is a cathedral church located in Corpus 
Christi, Texas, United States.  Question: "What is the meaning of Corpus Christi?" Answer: The words Corpus 
Christi literally mean “body of Christ” in Latin. Corpus Christi, also called the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and 
Blood of Christ, is a religious festival celebrated by many Roman Catholics on the first Thursday after Trinity 
Sunday, which is the first Sunday after Pentecost. 

Today at Sacred Heart we celebrated International Battens Awareness Day. The children were delighted to listen 
to the life stories and watch the skills of Basketball paralympians Donna Ritchie and Koen Jensen. Rad Radan from 
the Manly Warringah Basketball Association also coached children in small groups for a skills session. The theme 
of #Bounce4Battens was celebrated with the children bouncing around our school, participating in balloon 
volleyball, jump rope, basketball, bin toss and mini basketball drills. To continue the theme of #Bounce4Battens 
we chatted about the need to be resilient, especially during these COVID-19 times, and to bounce back when 
things don’t go our way. Thank you to the Riddle family, Mrs. Nolan Brown, Mrs Munro and Miss Cahill and the 
Year 6 students for organizing this awareness raising day. 

We are attempting to re-open our canteen at school, without volunteers, without cash and without counter 
service! On a positive note lunch orders may be purchased via QKR for Thursday and Friday for this week only.  
We will evaluate whether the canteen is able to operate under these restrictions until the end of the term. 

Parent teacher interviews commenced this week by Zoom or phone connection. The interviews will be held this 
week and next. Spaces are still available for parents to book through COMPASS. Please read all the information 
in COMPASS which explains where and how to book.  Semester one reports will be emailed home to parents in 
Week 10. 
 
The school contacted the Northern beaches Council about the congestion at afternoon pick up, seeking an 
extension of the Kiss and Ride Zone. We received the following reply: 
 
“For those schools that have contacted us about our offer for additional temporary Kiss and Drop areas, we can 
no longer implement a temporary solution because of the rapidly changing status of Covid-19 requirements.” 
 
The council did offer the following suggestions: 

“School drop off and pick up times are the riskiest times for safety around schools and when our children are 
most vulnerable. The introduction of school zones in 2001 decreased pedestrian casualties (aged 5-16) in school 
zones during school zone times by 46%. This is a great result, but children are still at risk around schools. School 
zones increase visibility of students coming and going from our schools and slow the speed of cars, but have not 
reduced congestion which can lead to frustration and risky behaviour by drivers and pedestrians. 

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
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Watch our school safe parking video(Opens in a new window) highlighting the benefits of parking your car a 
street or two away and walking the difference. Watch the audio described version(Opens in a new window) 
here.”  

Mrs Suellen Garey 
PRINCIPAL 
 

Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TrheyGbvCXU&feature=youtu.be
https://youtu.be/QXTetiiTpZ8
https://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartMonaVale/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/SHMV16
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Sacred Heart Feast Day 
 
On Friday 19 June we will be celebrating The Feast Day of the Sacred Heart of 
Jesus. 
We will be celebrating our Special Name Day with a classroom liturgy and some fun activities at 
school. We will be asking students to wear a “Touch of Red” 
More detail will be included in next week’s newsletter. 
 

 

Prayers 
If you have any Good News or if you need our prayers, please, contact  
me by email. 
 
PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found here 
 
 
Chris McBryde, Religious Education Coordinator 
chris.mcbryde@dbb.catholic.edu.au 
 
 

ICAS 2020 
 
Sacred Heart School will be participating in the ICAS Assessments this year.  
Competitions are held at school.  Specific dates of assessments will be communicated closer 
to the time, however the table below gives an indication of the week they will be held. 
 

YEAR GROUP SUBJECT WEEK BEGINNING COST 

Years 2-6 Science Monday, 17 August 2020 $14.50 

Years 3-6 only Digital Technologies Monday, 24 August 2020 $14.50 

Years 2-6 English  Monday, 24 August 2020 $14.50 

Years 2-6 Mathematics Monday, 31 August 2020 $14.50 

Years 2-6 Spelling  Bee Monday, 31 August 2020 $14.50 

 
Please find information regarding the Assessments and the Privacy Collection Notice here. 
All purchases are to be made via the QKR! App. 
 
Entry & payment to be made by Monday 29 June 2020 (start of Week 10).   
 
Unfortunately no late entries can be accepted. 
 
Fiona Ngamu, Assistant Principal 
 
 
 
 

Religious Education 

 
 

 

From the Assistant Principal 

 

http://www.pittwaterparish.org/stop-press
mailto:chris.mcbryde@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/parent-information1/forms-links-for-parents/permission-and-information-notes/
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Wellbeing and Celebration at Sacred Heart 
 

 
 
Part of looking after your Wellbeing is celebrating life’s achievements. Last week the staff and students 
celebrated the Graduation of Mr Tim Huskins and Ms Taylor Helm. Due to the Covid-19 restrictions both Early 
Career Teachers were unable to attend their formal graduation at the Australian Catholic University. The staff 
held a party and the children celebrated this achievement at Friday morning’s assembly.  

Parent Teacher Zoom Meetings 

Over the next two weeks Parents and Teachers are holding Zoom meetings. These Zoom meetings provide 
opportunities for the teachers, parents and children to reflect on the learning journey that has occurred over 
the Semester. This designated time provides a formal chance to discuss and validate your child’s learning as well 
as the journey they have been on over the past two terms. It is a time to reflect together on your child’s 
achievements and let them know how proud you are of their developing skills and abilities. It’s a time when 
you, your child and their teacher can set some learning goals and challenges that are related to their current 
mastery of a key learning area. It also provides openings to talk about how your child is travelling with their 
learning goals during Semester 2.  

Compassion is the Core Value for Term 2 
What does Compassion look like at Sacred Heart for the last part of the term.  

It looks like the below expectations and some ways you could talk to your child to reinforce this Core Value in 
the home: 

Week 7: Reminding yourself you are doing O.K! 

When have you demonstrated this positive self-talk to your child or 
yourself in your family? 

Check in with your feelings.  

Create opportunities for positive friendships and positive affirmations. 

Week 8: Offer to help someone else 

Could you ask to help someone else carry a bag, make a part of the 
dinner. Help with a household job - making your bed.  

Week 9: Help a classmate with a difficult task 

Week 10: Give a meaningful apology 

Wellbeing 
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When you do the wrong thing how do you actually ‘Say Sorry! and mean it through 
your actions.  

Cybersafety and Your Family 
If you have noticed your child has become very glued to the ipad, tv or screens 
over the COVID-19 time, you may want to go over what your families rules and 
routines are in relation to the use of devices. A great resource to look at with your 
child is the esafety commissioner site: https://www.esafety.gov.au/kids/be-an-
esafe-kid 

It is an interactive site that can help you navigate with your children how to stay safe whilst using these fun and 
educational tools.  

 

Bounce for Battens Day:  
Thank you to all the students and families that supported the 
#Bounce4Battens Day. The children loved bouncing and it provided a day of 
fun and awareness for Battens Disease. Thank you to Mrs Munro for 
organising our guest speakers!! 

 

 
 

https://www.esafety.gov.au/kids/be-an-esafe-kid
https://www.esafety.gov.au/kids/be-an-esafe-kid
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Skye Nolan-Brown, Co-ordinator 

 

Late Arrivals and Early Departures Reminder 
A reminder please – do not enter late arrivals or early departures via the Compass Parent 
Portal as this causes a conflict in your child’s attendance.  These can only be entered via the 
Kiosk located at the office.   
 
We appreciate your attention in this matter. 
 
Carol Bartlett, Senior Admin Officer 

 
 

The Canteen will be open for lunch orders only on Thursday 11 June and Friday 12 June. 
Please place orders via Qkr!. Note the canteen will not be opened at Recess or Lunch for over 
the counter purchases. We are unable to have volunteers at this time. 

 
Kay Neale – Canteen Co-ordinator 
Please feel free to contact me via email at:  sshmv.canteen@dbb.catholic.edu.au  

Canteen News 
 

From the Office 
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Uniform Shop Opening Hours  
Our Second Hand Uniform Shop currently is not open.   

However, should you require items from the uniform shop, 
please email the school office (shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au) 
with size and type. The office staff will arrange a selection (if available) for you to 
look at via the office.  Collection is by arrangement only. 

All items $3 and paid via Qkr!    

Currently, there are monies still owing from Term 1 and Term 2, so we would 
appreciate your prompt payment so we can reconcile this asap.  If you are 
unsure if this is you, please call the office who will look this up for you. 

Donations always welcome of any uniform items in good condition.  Please note 
we can no longer take white sports shirts as donations. 

SHMV HUB (P&F) admin@shmvparents.com 

 

 

 

 

Community News 
 

The Hub The 
Hub 

Monday, Tuesday, 
Friday Mornings 

8:20am – 8:50am 

Friday Afternoons 
2:40pm – 3:10pm 

mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:admin@shmvparents.com
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